
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
September 10, 2024 

State Police Commission Cancels September 12th Meeting Due to Approaching 
Hurricane Francine 

Due to the emerging situation surrounding soon-to-be Hurricane Francine, the State Police 
Commission is canceling its regularly scheduled meeting for Thursday, September 12, 2024. The 
safety of our community, commission members, and all involved is our top priority as we prepare 
for the potential impact of the storm. 

The September meeting has been rescheduled for Thursday, September 19, 2024, tentatively set for 
10 a.m. We will continue to monitor the storm and provide updates as necessary, including any 
further changes to the meeting date and time. 

Our thoughts are with the Louisiana State Police commissioned personnel and all first responders 
who will be working tirelessly to protect our communities during the storm. We ask everyone to 
follow local weather advisories and emergency orders to ensure their safety and assist in these 
critical efforts. 

For further updates, please visit our website or contact the State Police Commission office at 225-
925-7057. 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Jason Hannaman, PHR, SHRM-CP 
Executive Director 
Louisiana State Police Commission 
 

 


